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          St Mary’s Primary School

70 Colebrooke Road,

Fivemiletown,

Co. Tyrone.

BT75 0SA

Phone:    028 895 21315
Fax:         028 895 21315
E-mail:    akeown242@c2kni.net

Monday-  Library for P5-7
Tuesday-   Yoga for P1-4 & P5-7
Wednesday-  P5-7: Molly & Mia Garden

                PE for P1-4: wear gear to school
                Library for P1 -4
                Disco: 6:30 – 8pm
Thursday –  WEAR GREEN!
                 PE for P5-7 
Friday –   School closed for St. Patrick’s Day
This week, we will be celebrating our patron saint; Saint Patrick. The school will be closed on Friday, a bank holiday. We will host a disco on Wednesday night in the school, 6:30 – 8pm for our children and any younger siblings. Unfortunately, due to health and safety, we cannot allow older children attend. Parents are welcome to stay in the middle room and there will be an informal meeting of the PTFA during the disco. The children are also invited to wear green to school on Thursday to mark the special day and football jerseys will be permitted. 
Our Primary 5 -7 girls attended a soccer skills morning last Wednesday, led by some of the Northern Ireland ladies soccer team. This was a very special way to mark International Women’s Day and we were very proud of the excellent behaviour and participation of our girls. The coaches commended them on the day and remarked that we have some very skilful players. Well done ladies!
Yoga got underway last week and this is a fantastic way to develop coordination and flexibility in our children. We ask that you make sure that your child has their kit for PE and any money that is still outstanding for this should be paid to the office by Wednesday of this week.
Still there are some children who are coming to school with reading homework not completed and signed. Nightly reading is part of your child’s homework and we ask that you work with them on this. 

Our Primary 5 -7 children will return to the Molly &  Mia garden tomorrow, Tuesday. It is important that they have a coat to school for this but they will not need wellies. 
Primary 1 -4 children should leave wellies/ very old shoes in school for outdoor play. 

Just a reminder that we do still have a vacancy on the 

Board of Governors and invite anyone who may be interested in joining to speak to Mrs Keownby the end of this week.
We will be hosting a special assembly next Monday 20th March at 1:00pm, led by Anne Marie Cox, our Sustrans Active Travel Leader. The children in our school all entered a competition to design an Active School Travel poster and we were delighted to hear that the poster produced by Shane Liggett, P7, was chosen as runner-up in the competition. Well done Shane! Anne Marie will attend the assembly to present him with his award next Monday.
We have worked hard to get our website updated with all the latest news and photographs. Don’t forget to check it out to see what we have been getting up to.
www.stmaryspsfivemiletown.com
Dates for the diary:
School disco: Wednesday 15th March 6:30- 8pm

School closed: Friday 17th March

Easter holidays: School closes at 12pm on Thursday 13th April and re-opens on Monday 24th April
First Confession: Tuesday 4th April at 7:00 in Fivemiletown

First Holy Communion: Saturday 20th May at 11am in Brookeborough
Confirmation: Saturday 13th May at 11am in Cooneen
Newsletter- Monday 13th March 2017








OUR success is doing OUR best!

